
Crowan School Newsletter –23rd May 2025

Dates for your diary
Monday 26th - Friday 30th May - Half term

Monday 2nd June – Start of term
Tuesday 3rd June – Crenver surf day at Gwithian

CERTIFICATES

Certificate winners for this week 

are: 

Releath: Rose and Beau

Trenoweth: Jacob, Ethan C & Willow

Pengelly: Jack, Terry and Scarlett 

Crenver: Xanthe, Freddie and Hector

Awards for this half term’s value:
Resilience

Eliza and Sofia

Well done all of you! 

ATTENDANCE

Crenver: 98.2%

Pengelly: 89.6%

Trenoweth: 97.1%

Releath: 100%

WELL DONE RELEATH!

MAY HALF TERM

This half term has been full of so many different events and activities, I can hardly 
believe that it has only been 5 weeks long! The children have all worked 

extremely hard and have made great progress in their learning. Unfortunately, 
we have not yet received our final Ofsted report, but we will share it with you as 

soon as we have it. 
We hope that everyone has a great week off, with time to rest and recuperate
before the last half term of the year – it is always a busy one! We look forward to 

seeing everyone back in school on Monday 2nd June. 

IMPORTANT DATES 

Fun sports afternoon
Thursday 26th June 1.30pm

KS2 play performances 
NEW DATES

Thursday 3rd July 2pm
Thursday 3rd July 6pm

Friday 4th July 6pm

Sports afternoon 
Wednesday 9th July 1.30pm

Leavers assembly (Yr 6 parents 
only)

Monday 21st July 2pm 

UNIFORM AND HAIR

Please can we request that as we move into 
summer, children still come to school in the 
correct uniform and wearing black shoes 

(not sandals). All hair should be tied up – this 
is to ensure the children’s safety in certain 

activities and also helps to prevent the 
spread of headlice. Thank you.



Squashbox theatre

Yesterday we had a great visit from Squahbox theatre, who performed the 
show ‘Curious Creatures’ for the children. It was very funny and we enjoyed all 
the different animals and characters who came to visit us. The older children 
then had the opportunity to make their own curious creature puppets. Thank 
you so much to the PTA for again funding this opportunity for the children to 

enjoy live theatre. 
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